
It’s the end of a long half-term and, for the staff here at Woodhouse, a very busy Open Evening 
yesterday. The school was packed, with lots of exciting activities in the classrooms -  and the added 
complication of a science experiment setting off the fire alarm! A big thank you to all staff and pupils 
who helped setting up for the evening as well as those manning the rooms and clearing up 
afterwards. 
  
The PE department ran their super tag rugby festival for year 4 pupils on Wednesday and I’d like to 
give an extra special mention to the Sports Leaders who helped at the event – Oscar Sherratt, Rhys 
Stonier, Lucy Elliott, Sophie Hall and Elyse Holland. Knypersley staff in particular commended them 
for the way they organised and encouraged the Y4s; they could not believe that they were only Y8! 
  
Congratulations to our value winners this half-term – demonstrating great initiative. It is always so 
wonderful to welcome proud parents to the assemblies and celebrate the many successes of our 
pupils. 
 
Wishing you a relaxing half-term. 

 

Clubs w/c 4th November 2019 
Monday  
12.50 – Y7 & 8 table tennis with TB 
12.55 – Horrible histories club in room 35 
3.35-4.15 – After school homework club  

 
Tuesday 
12.50 – Y5 & 6 Basketball with EB 
3.35 – Y7 & 8 girls futsal with EB 
3.35-4.15 – After school homework club  
3.45-5 – Robots with Mr Sumner 
 

Wednesday  
12.50 – Identity in the art room  
12.50 – Y5 & 6 table tennis with EB 
1.00 – Y6, 7 & 8 Cool Carers Club  
3.35 – L & V Gymnastics  
3.35 – Choir 
 

Thursday  
12.50 – American Football  
12.50 – Y7 & 8 Basketball - TB 
3.35 – African drums 
3.35-5 – Cooking club  
3.35 – Inspire Dance 
 

Friday  
Lunchtime cooking club  
12.50 – Y5 & 6 Gymnastics 

 


